


Another issue raised is students parking in gated lots.  Staff request stricter guidelines for the reserved parking 

lots.  Some parking lots lack a gate to restrict students from parking, Kathleen Andrews stated the parking lot 

located between the Dining Hall and Cardinal Village is reserved parking but does not have a gate. 

A suggestion was made to make an announcement at the next SGA Association meeting to warn students if they 

park in a reserved parking lot, they may be towed. 

 

An issue was raised regarding the phone directory, class schedule, and catalog only being offered online.  

Advisors and staff would like a paper copy provided for their use. 

 

VII.  Good of the Order 

Staff Appreciation Luncheon will be May 11, 2010. 

 

Relay For Life will be held at Ty Terrell Track April 16, 2010 beginning at 7:00pm and end April 17, 2010 at 

7:00am.  There will be games and lots of family fun.  Contact Polly McNeel at 8727 to sign up. 

 

There will be a Crawfish Boil April 14, 2010 beginning at 11:30am. 

    
    VIII.     Adjournment 

Motion was made by Don Curl to adjourn, Doug Sampson seconded, and all were in favor.  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:44 a.m. 
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